
Special Education Board Report: June 20, 2019 
 
Preschool Inclusion 
Another great year of preschool is in the books! Our early childhood special education teachers 
and paraprofessionals worked hard to end the year strong meeting transition and planning 
needs for all students individually. Students heading to Kindergarten received transition 
meetings with their local districts or school of choice for the fall to plan for students' needs. 
Families of students returning to preschool had meetings to discuss with families what their 
goals, as well as concerns, were for their students entering preschool. IEP meetings were held 
and plans were developed to support our students' success individually in their planned 
educational environment for the 2019-2020 school year.  
 
0-3 Early Childhood Special Education Service (home & community based) 
The 0-3 team continues to work hard to support the needs of our counties youngest learners 
through Early On services. Our team continues to meet state compliance guidelines for 
timeliness of services and documentation, as well as the processing of referrals. During the 
2018-2019 school year, the team processed 214 referrals from doctors, hospitals, parents, 
families, agencies and service providers for children with potential developmental concerns. 
Throughout the year, services have been provided to 131 students. 

 
MoCI Programs 
 
We had two students who completed from Amanda Frank’s classroom this school year and they 
both participated in the HCISD completion ceremony.  
 
Greenfield 
Greenfield also had students that completed from our Young Adult Program (YAP) and Severely 
Cognitively Impaired Program (SXI) on May 29, 2019. We wish our students and families the 
best, and we miss them already! 

 
 



Students from Cindy Magda’s class got the opportunity to incubate eggs and watch baby chicks 
hatch. The students loved this experience--as well as staff!! 

 
 
The Greenfield Garden is planted!! Cindy Magda and Andrea Jones’ classrooms have this 
year’s garden planted, and will spend the summer tending the garden and watching the plants 
grow. In the fall students get to harvest the garden. Stay tuned for more Greenfield Garden 
updates!! 

 
 
 
 
 



Students from Greenfield Programs (Cindy Magda, Andrea Jones, and Emily Buelow) and HS 
and MS Moci classrooms (Amanda Frank and Lora Glei) enjoyed the Spring Dance on May 17, 
2019. Thank you Randy Cornett for DJ-ing this event for our students. They loved it! 

 

 


